
 
 

Dear Students, 

  

As we prepare to resume in-person classes and lift the quarantine, we want to ensure that each 

of you is equipped with a thermometer, which will make completing the daily health self-

evaluation form easier. Heidelberg will provide a thermometer, free of charge, to those of you 

who do not have one. 

  

If you need a thermometer, please complete this form by noon on Monday, September 28. 

  

If we are to prevent another COVID-19 outbreak, monitoring the health of everyone on our 

campus is vitally important. Everyone must complete the health assessment form every day. I 

suggest making it a regular part of your morning routine before you head to class and complete 

the form on the weekends too. 

  

As a reminder, if your temperature is higher than 100.4 degrees F or if you are experiencing any 

of the symptoms listed on the self-evaluation form, you should not go to class and immediately 

contact Stoner Health & Counseling Center at 419-448-2041. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Chris Abrams 

Dean of Student Affairs 
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